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Newsletter

Norwood Chinese Education Association
Norwood Chinese School

February 2016

Chinese New Year is just around the corner! Some reminders for the month of February:

Parent/Teacher Conference — Feb. 20, 2016

NOTICE: Parent teacher conference has been
rescheduled to February 20, 2016.

Class will end 15 minutes ahead of usual time
(Morning: 11:45am, Afternoon: 3:15pm). Doors will be
unlocked at 11:30am for morning classes, and 3:00pm
for afternoon classes.

Parents are encouraged to ask teachers any questions
they have regarding their child’s studies.

No School — Feb. 13, 2016
There will be no school on February 13, 2016 due
to Family Day and Chinese New Year. We hope

that students and their families enjoy their break!
Classes will resume on February 20, 2016.
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YEAR OF THE MONKEY
Snack Sale — February 20, 2016

Our monthly snack sale will take place on

February 20, 2016. We will be selling a variety of

Chinese buns, as well as juice, for $1.00 each.

Students can purchase these snacks at break
times. Please bring money to school to support
the Snack Sale.
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